
Prkic, Christina COE

From: Espinosa, Olga Team Metro
Sent: Wednesday, December11, 2002 12:30 PM
To: Prkic, Christina COE
Subject: RE: Possible Conflict of Interest

Thanks Christina.

-----Original Message-----
From: Prkic, Cfl,lsfina COE
Sent Wednesday, December ii, 2002 12:02 PM
To: Espinosa, Olga Team Mefro
Subject RE: Possible Conflict of Interest

Hi Olga,

I’ve reviewed this mailer with our Executive Director. Since the list of companies are selected at random and you are
not targeting any particular company, there is no prohibited conflict for you to participate in the North Dade Regional
Chambers membership drive.

Keep in mind that your participation is as a member of the Chambers board and not as Regional Coordinator for
Team Metro; therefore, you may not use County/Team Metro letterhead or other County resources relating to the
membership drive or any other Chamber activity. Additionally, when speaking to potential members, you should
avoid mention of your Team Metro employment.

Should you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards,
Christina Prkic

----Oilglnal Message---
Front: Espinosa, Olga Team Mefro
Sent: Wednesday, December 11,2002 11:36AM
To: Prldc, ChnsUna COE
Subject Possible Conflict of Interest

Hi Christina,

I’m the Regional Coordinator for the Team Metro North Central Office. In addition, I serve as the ExecutIve
Secretary for the Noah Dade Regional Chamber of Commerce’s Board of Directors. They are in the process of
Implementing a membership drive and have asked me to participate. The Chamber will provide each participant
with a list of companies to call and solicit their membership with the Chamber. I’d like to know if my participation
in the membership drive will create a conflict of interest because I’m an executive governmental employee.
Please advise. Thanks.
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